
 

 

Network Notification 
Notice Date:  January 13, 2020 
To:   Indiana Medicaid Dental and Oral Health Providers 
From:   CareSource 
Subject:  Dental Providers May Disregard ECHO Health Registration Notification 
 
 
CareSource would like to clarify a recent communication to our providers. We recently published an 
announcement of a partnership with ECHO Health, Inc. (ECHO), who will be our new electronic 
payment vendor for medical providers.  

Please note that no action is required for dental providers, who will continue to receive payment 
in their current manner. Registration with ECHO is unnecessary.  

We apologize for any confusion this may have caused.  
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